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TWO STUDENTS ARE LEAVING VIOLET STREET 

 

 

BY CHARLOTTE MORRISON-BLUNCK 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

On the 8th of August 2022, two 
students from Violet Street 
announced that on the 19th of 
August they would be leaving 
from 3 / 4 Kennedy. 
Tanna [one of the students leaving] her brother is ready for a new 
school and Malakai [the other student leaving] his  
mum has a job in Melbourne 

Tanna a grade 3 student, 
aged 8, has been here for 4 
years, her friends Gypsy 
and Ari are terribly sad 
about her parting and so is 
she. When asked, Tanna 
said “I am so sad to be 
leaving violet street, I will 
miss my friends and 
teacher.” 
 
Malakai, in the same grade 
and same age as Tanna, 
isn’t feeling too good 
about the move to 
Melbourne and leaving his 
whole life behind. His 
friends Quin and Kurt will 
miss him too. 
                          

Malakai explains “I’m am going to miss my 
friends and teacher and I am worried about 
moving to Melbourne.” 
 
MS Kennedy their teacher said  
“I will miss Tanna and Malakai and wish 
them the best at their new school.’ 
 
All children in 3 / 4 will be sad but gave them a 
fun fare well on Friday. 

Violet street primary school says 
goodbye. 

Malakai Drougas   

Tanna Thackray  
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